
Good evening Jamestown Middle School Families. This is Dr. Vernon with a few important 

reminders for the upcoming week. 

 
The JMS PTA Spirit Night at the Grandover Chick Fil A has been changed to March 8th. We will 

send out a little more information as it gets closer.  

 

Our first semester awards programs will be held this week and will be virtual. Your child’s 

teachers will communicate the date and time for their team.  

 

Interim reports will be available Thursday of this week. As a reminder, interim reports will be 

emailed through PowerSchool. 

 

Don’t forget that next Monday, February 21st and Tuesday, February 22nd are teacher workdays. 

 

The GCS student online registration window is March 4th – 11th. Pay close attention to upcoming 

communications from our guidance department. 

 

The basketball teams and cheerleaders will be at home on Monday against Southwest Middle 

School for the last game of the season.   

 

We are looking forward to another wonderful week at JMS. 

 

Go Tigers!!! 


